EDN -H(4)(Ele)1/2014-Misc
Directorate of Elementary Education,
Himachal Pradesh- Shimla-171001.

Dated: Shimla- 171001 the 13 March, 2023
To

All the Deputy Director of Elementary Education,

In Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: Regarding respect of Females in India.

Please find enclosed herewith a photocopy of letter No.WCD-A(1)13/2014-BBBP-
VI-Loose dated 24.02.2023 along with its enclousues received from Director Women and Child
Developmeny Himachal Pradesh Shimla-1 on the subject cited above.

In this context you are, requested to take further necessary action in the matter
accordingly and to generate widespread awareness, media advocacy & outreach activities on the
gravity of declining of number of girls and related issues through a wide campaign under all relavant
schemes pertaining to your department through inter-departmental convergence/interventions.

Special emphasis may be given on behaviour change, effective awareness generation
on provisions of the PC & PNDT Act, 1994 and related issues in coordination with Health
Department/ National Health Mission and submit the action taken report to the quarter concerned as
. .well as to this Directorate immediately. This may be treated as most urgent.

Encl: As above.
-Sd-

Endst.No. even dated: Shimla-171001 2023
Copy for information to:-

1.The Director Women and Child Developmeny Himachal Pradesh Shimla-1 please.
2.Guard file.

Dy. Direct: orof |
Elementary Educaiion]
Endst. No. EDN-KGR(E-8) Misc-2022-23 Dated 14 MAR Z0ZMarch, 20
O/o the Deputy Director of El tary Education,
e pu‘)[ H‘L? or of Elementary Education D:spdumb h
Kangra at Dharamshala. Kangra atahqmmp

Forwarded through Website (www.ddeekangra.in) to all the Block Elementary Education
Officer’s,Principals and Headmasters and in charge of stand alone Middle school of District Kangra
(H.P.) for information & further necessary action accordingly.

A
Dy. Di\‘;g_ctor of Elementary Education,
Kangra'at Dharamshala.
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